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18 April 2016 

 

 

Jason Holland 
North Down Road 

Beacon Park 

Plymouth 

Devon 

PL2 3HN 

 

Dear Jason Holland 

 

 

Deferral of inspection 

 

 

I write to inform you that due to the imminent conversion of your provision, your 
proposed inspection meets the criteria set out in Ofsted's deferral policy, and that 
the inspection of Montpelier Primary School on 19 April 2016 will therefore no longer 
take place. 

 

If you have any further queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mark Edmundson 
Inspection Support Administrator 
 


